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MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE INTERNATIONAL 
ARBITRATION COMMISSION 
 
Friday, 19 May 2017, 14.00, Riga, Radisson Blu Latvija 
Conference & Spa Hotel 
 
1.  Opening – New members – the “sense” of the 
 Commission 
 
 Members are welcomed to the Meeting. The “sense” of the 
 Commission is explained and new members are encouraged to 
 actively get involved in the works of the Commission. 
 
2.  Approval of the previous minutes 
 
 The previous minutes are approved. 
 
3. Seminar on Sport Arbitration in Lausanne – April 2017 
 
 No negative feedback has been received regarding the seminar. 
 
4.  Half-Year Conference in Riga – May 2017 
 
 The Conference is on-going. Although the scientific program is 

not arbitration-specific, there are a few arbitration-related 
speaker slots which have been interesting. 

 
5.   9th Annual Arbitration Conference in Stockholm – 15-17 June 

2017 
 
 Stockholm is ready to welcome all members to the highlight of 

the year. All members are encouraged to participate. Both the 
social and scientific program is promised to be great.  

 
6.   Annual Congress 2017 in Tokyo 
 
 The exotically beautiful Tokyo is surely something not to be 

missed. The interesting scientific program will explore the 
impact of artificial intelligence in litigation and arbitration. 

 
7.  Proposals for 10th Annual Arbitration Conference in 
 2018 
 
 Singapore is seen as the most viable candidate to host the 

Conference. More detailed plans are being prepared, but have 
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 required more time than anticipated. Any member interested in 
helping out are requested to contact Tero, the President of the 

 Commission. 
 
8.  Other Events, Co-operations and Seminar Slots 
 
 - 
 
9.  Miscellaneous 
 
 - 
 
10.  Next meeting 
 
 The next meeting will be in August in connection with the 
 Annual Congress in Tokyo. 
 
 
 

 

 

 


